

Mary Louise Goehring, PhD, ARNP, CS

Assistant Professor, Nursing

(813) 253-6223 • Res: (813) 961-6441

401 W. Kennedy • Tampa, Florida 33606-1490



The University Of

TAMPA

October 23, 1996

Dr. Gary Posner 1113 Normandy Trace Road Tampa, FL 33602

Dear Dr. Posner,

Thank you for sharing your knowledge and resources with our Holistic Care: Alternative Therapy Class. It is important that our students receive information which includes both the positive & negative and benefit & risks of different therapies. Your presentation provided resources for our students to utilize with their critical thinking skills.

I will teach this class next spring and hope you will have time available to share with a new group of students. Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Mary Louise Goehring, PhD, ARNP

Assistant Professor of Nursing